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 Human Resource Development Centre (HRDC), Integral University, Lucknow is one of the 

Remote Centre of National Institute of Technical Teachers Training & Research (NITTTR), 

Chandigarh, Ministry of Human Resource Development, Government of India. HRDC has 

successfully organized a five day Short term Course (STC) through Information and 

Communication Technology (ICT) on “Faculty Development Planning and Management” in 

association with National Institute of Technical Teachers Training & Research (NITTTR), 

Chandigarh. 

The Short term program was organized at Hall No.1 from 12th March to 16th March, 2018. This 

program was very unique as our remote centre was very much appreciated for active 

participation and interaction by National Institute of Technical Teachers Training & Research 

(NITTTR), Chandigarh. 

 

The technical sessions constituted of a wide variety of topics taken by a team of experts viz.: 

• Building World Class Institutions – Role of faculty by Dr. Amit Barua 

• Technical Education: Challenges and Role of Faculty Development by Dr. Y.K. Anand 



• Teacher Effectiveness and its Development – Concept by Dr. Sanjeev Chadha 

• Teacher Effectiveness – Communication Skill by Dr. Sanjeev Chadha 

• Faculty Development: Planning and Management by Dr. RK Wats 

• Systematic Design of Faculty Development Programmes by Dr. Sunil Dutt 

• Faculty Development – Training Methods by Mrs. Monika Agarwal 

• Outcome Based Education – Role of Faculty by Prof. P.K. Singla 

• Faculty Development: Role of Leadership by Dr. RK Wats 

• Faculty Development Programmes: Evaluation and Impact by Dr. Arunachal Khosla 

• Motivation for self Development by Dr. Vidhu Mohan 

• Presentation of Programme Design by Dr. RK Wats 

     

Overall Ninety eight participants attended the program and it provided the much needed 

and timely insights on Faculty Development Planning and Management. The program was 

very well coordinated by Mrs. Sheeba Parveen & Mrs. Halima Sadia (Department of 

Computer Science & Engineering). 
 


